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Mark Wohlschlegel

From: Winn, Peter <Peter.Winn2@usdoj.gov>
Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2011 3:52 PM
To: Nathan Mehrens
Cc: Mark Wohlschlegel; Farris, Bette (SMO)
Subject: RE: August 12, 2010 FOIA Request FY10-75

Dear Mr. Mehrens, 
  
I am writing to confirm our conversation on the phone today, in which you clarified that in the above referenced 
FOIA request, your organization, Americans for Limited Government, seeks only documents concerning 
communications either to or from an Advocacy Organization (as defined in your request) relating to the 
Presidential Memorandum entitled “Preemption” that is more specifically identified in your request.  
  
Thank you for providing this clarification. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Peter Winn 
Attorney-Advisor 
Office of Legal Counsel 
(202) 514-9484 
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